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Hunter, Donielle

_

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us
Sent: Friday, April 09, 2010 9:51 AM

To: Docketing

Subject: Dacketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

Memorandum
Date: 4/9/2010

Re: Terry Muskoff
20771 Oak Trail Ct

Strongsville, OH 44149
Docketing Case No.:

Notes:

Please file in the docket for case # 10-388...

I urge you to carefully analyze the proposed $390 million rate increase and
be sure that the utility company really needs that additional funding.

In today's difficult economic times it is necessary for providers to reduce
costs when possible rather than increase rates to allow more spending.

Please docket the attached in the case number above.
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